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Dear students interested in English Historical Linguistics, 

a group of international experts in English historical linguistics is offering a summer school 

on various aspects of this topic from 30 June to 4 July 2025 at the University of Prague. 

See https://uajd.ff.cuni.cz/sshoe/ 

Not only the teachers, but also the students participating in this summer school will come 

from many different European universities (Cardiff, Dublin, Ljubljana, Lodz, Oslo, Oxford, 

Talinn, Munich, St. Andrews, Zurich, etc.). 

Participation and funding: As an LMU student, you have the opportunity to participate in 

this international event. You will have to pay for your own travel and accommodation, as the 

funding is very limited; all other expenses will be covered (see homepage). 

Registration (by 23 March 2025): Student registration is via https://uajd.ff.cuni.cz/sshoe/ by 

23 March 2025. 

It is essential that you consult me before registering or at least inform me of your 

registration by email (Ursula.Lenker@lmu.de). Places in this summer                                                                                                                                                                         

school are limited and there will be a competitive selection of students for this summer 

school. 

ECTS Credits: In consultation with me, you may also be able to gain credits for participation 

in this Summer School (BA, MA English Studies, MA Medieval and Renaissance Studies, 

Lehramt Gymnasium). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

Don't miss this unique opportunity!  

Ursula Lenker 
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